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LEGAL NOTICE  

NOTICE INVITING INTERESTED CONTRACTORS FOR THE 2023/2024 
FISCAL YEAR 

INFORMAL BID LIST FOR WATERLOO-MORADA FIRE DISTRICT 

 

In accordance with the State of California Uniform Public Construction Cost Accounting Commission 
(CUPCCA), the Waterloo-Morada Fire District is inviting all interested licensed contractors to submit 
their company for inclusion on the District’s Informal Bidding Contractors List for the 2023/2024 fiscal 
year. 

Per California Public Contract Code 22032, any Public Works Project that is estimated to be $200,000 
or less is subject to the Informal Bidding Procedures set forth by the State of California Uniform 
Construction Cost Accounting Commission. All trade categories are subject to Informal Bidding 
Procedures. Contractors that are interested in being on the 2023/2024 Information Bidding List are 
required to have a current license and are subject to verification through the Contractors State License 
Board.  

Additionally, under SB 854, no contractor or subcontractor may be listed on a bid for a public works 
project (submitted on or after March 1, 2015) unless registered with the Department of Industrial 
Relations (DIR) and no contractor or subcontractor may be awarded a contract for a public works project 
(awarded on or after April 1, 2015) unless registered with the DIR per California Labor Code section 
1725.5. http://www.dir.ca.gov/Public-Works/PublicWorks.html 

LETTERS OF INTEREST FROM LICENSED CONTRACTORS  

If you or your company would like to be placed on the Waterloo-Morada Fire District’s 2023/2024 
Informal Bidding Contractors List, please complete the District’s Contractors Letter of Interest form and 
return it to the Waterloo-Morada Fire District, 6925 E. Foppiano Ln. Stockton, Ca 95212; or by email to 
fireadmin@wmfire.org. The form may be obtained by visiting the district’s website located at 
http://www.wmfire.org or by contacting the fire administration office at 209-931-3107. 
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